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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 7-1-22

The installation of the sanitary sewer main and sanitary sewer services was completed on Wednesday, June 29th. On Thursday, June 30th Ulland started installing water services beginning on the West end of 6th Avenue going North along the road. The water services are expected to be completed by the end of the week and homes will be returned to main pressure following this work.
Grading and road base construction on 6th Avenue is scheduled for the beginning of next week. During this time grading operations are anticipated to resume on 5th Avenue to accommodate concrete work and ensure the road is ready to be paved. The concrete crew is scheduled to be on site towards the end of the week of the 4th of July. Residents should expect concrete work to impede access to driveways on 5th and 6th Avenue. As this work approaches additional information will be provided regarding use of new concrete surface improvements.
As always, be aware of your surroundings while traveling within active construction areas. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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